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Samuel R. Watkins Camp #29 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 

(TM) 

"Once more the Maury Grays are permitted to put their feet 
upon their native hearth, and to revisit their homes and 

friends, after having followed their tattered, and torn, and 
battle-riddled flag, which they had borne aloft for four long 

years, on every march, and in every battle that had been 
fought by the Army of Tennessee....But, parents, here are 

your noble and brave sons; and, ladies, four years ago you 
gave us this flag, and we promised you 'That we would come back with 
the flag as victors, or we would come not at all.' We have been true to 
our promise and our trust. On every battlefield the flag that you en-
trusted to our hands has been borne aloft by brave and heroic men, 

amid shot and shell, bloody battle, and death. We have never forsaken 
our colors. Are we worthy to be called the sons of old Maury county?"   

Samuel Rush Watkins 

June 26, 1839—July 20, 1901 
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1. Stuart, James Ewell Brown Jr. - 1896-1897 
2. Smyth, Robert A. - 1897-1898 
3. Colquitt, Walter T. - 1898-1900 
4. Hindman, Biscoe - 1900-1901 
5. Haughton, Richard B. - 1901-1902 
6. Stone, Thomas P. - 1902-1903 
7. Fayssoux, William McClellan - 1903-1904 
8. Tisdal, Nedom Robert - 1904-1905 
9. Owen, Thomas McAdory - 1905-1907 
10. Apperson, J. W. - 1907-1909 
11. Owens, Clarence J. - 1909-1911 
12. Prichard, William G. - 1911-1912 
13. Norfleet, Jesse Peders - 1912-1913 
14. Old, William W. Jr. - 1913-1914     
15. Stewart, Seymour - 1914-1915 
16. Brandon, W. N. - 1915-1916 
17. Baldwin, Ernest G. - 1916-1918 
18. Hinton, Carl -1st term- 1918-1919 
19. Forrest, Nathan Bedford II - 1919-1921 
20. Scurry, Edgar -    1921-1922 
21. Lee, W. McDonald - 1922-1924 
22. Etheridge, D. Stokeley - 1924-1925 
23. Galloway, W. C. - 1925-1926 
24. Moss Lucius Lamar - 1926-1927     
25. Lowry, Sumter L. - 1927-1928 
26. Wiles, Edmond R. - 1928-1929 
27. Jones, John Ashley - 1929-1930 
28. Norman, Charles T. - 1930-1931     
29. Tabor, George R. - 1931-1932 
30. Dancy, William Remshart - 1932-1933 
31. Hopkins, Walter Lee - 1933-1935 
32. Hancock, Walter Scott - 1935-1937     
33. Hinton, Carl -2nd term - 1937-1938 
34. Wood, Gilbert -     1938 -1939  

35. Price, John Roy - 1939-1940 

36. Powe, Thomas A. - 1940-1941     
37. Milner, McWhorter - 1941-1943 
38. Wingfield, Marshall - 1943-1945     
39. Myers, Fred P. - 1945-1946 
40. Rives, John R. T. - 1946-1949     
41. Dennis, A. Belmont - 1949-1951 
42. Beard, William M. - 1951-1953 
43. Bohlinger, Neil - 1953-1955 
44. Johnson, Martin J. - 1955-1957     
45. Crigler, Tom White Jr. - 1957-1959 
46. Grice, Letcher O. - 1959-1960 
47. Waldo, Rudolph H. - 1960-1962 
48. Sturdivant, Edwin C., II - 1962-1964 
49. May, John Amasa Jr. - 1964-1966 
50. Frank, Philip E. - 1966-1968 
51. Webster, Burnice Hoyle - 1968-1970 
52. Eble, Bernard E. - 1970-1972 
53. Porter, H. Paul - 1972-1974 
54. Edwards, James M. - 1974-1976 
55. Boggs, Frank Dean - 1976-1977 
56. Wilson, Robert Burnette Jr. - 1977-1980 
57. Mitchell, Joseph Brady - 1980-1982 
58. Smith, Charles Herbert - 1982-1984 
59. Shaw, Lynn Jackson - 1984-1986 
60. Green, William Ralph - 1986-1988     
61. Faggert, William Earl - 1988-1990 
62. Hogan, William D. Jr. - 1990-1992     
63. Hawkins, Robert L, III. - 1992-1994 
64. Dasinger, Norman A. - 1994-1996     
65. Orlebeke, Peter W. - 1996-1998 
66. Griffin, Patrick J., III - 1998-2000 
67. Deason, Edwin L. - 2000-2002 
68. Wilson, Ron G. - 2002-2004 
69. Sweeney, Denne - 2004-2006 

70. Chris Sullivan - 2006- 

Commanders Over The Sons of Confederate Veterans and The Years They Served 

Tuesday, August 08, 2006 

Headquarters of the Samuel R. Watkins Camp #29 

COLUMBIA, TENN. 

Compatriots, 

  I would like to take this opportunity to let all of you know that we placed 2nd for the ‘Best Newsletter Award’.  I was really hoping we could bring home 1st 
prize but there are many editors with a more agile pen than mine.  However, we did gain some national attention and perhaps next year we can blow them away.  
This is the first time we’ve ever entered at the National level. 

  I have always wanted all of you men in the camp (and others who care to read our humble newsletter) to have the most up to date news and stories going on.  I 
also wanted to give you something to be proud of.   I thank all of you for your support.   

 

Respectfully Yours, 

Jack Taylor, II 

Adjutant/ Newsletter Editor 



Crews Printing Inc. 

Since 1978 

99 Public Square 
Mount Pleasant, TN 38474  

Phone: (931) 379-4815  Fax: (931) 379-7662 

E-mail: crewsprinting@bellsouth.net 

2006 SCV REUNION REPORT 

The report from our reunion at New Orleans was submitted to me by Camp Surgeon, Ron Shelton who was in attendance and 
served as our sole delegate.  The actual voting numbers written on the date of this notice was given to me by Tennessee divi-
sion heritage chief, Allen Sullivant. 

As follows: 

CiC - Chris Sullivan of S.C:  1081; Mike Duminiak of Pa.: 164 
 
Lt CiC - Ron Casteel of Mo., 1039; Tarry Beasley of Tenn., 190 

AOT Commander—Charles K. Barrow (uncontested) 

AOT Councilman—Edward Butler (no numbers at present); Skip Earle (ditto) The margin of victory for Ed Butler over 
Skip Earle is reported to have been around 100 votes.  
 
Beasley and Duminiak both requested that the results be recorded as "by acclamation". 
 
Announced CIC Staff Appointments: 
 
Chief of Staff: Don Shelton of Kentucky 
Historian: Charles "Chuck" Rand of Louisiana 
Adj. in Chief:  Mark Simpson of South Carolina 
JAG in Chief: Burl McCoy of Kentucky (Has previously served in this position) 
Chaplain: No information. 
Heritage Defense: Darryl Starnes of Virginia 
 
The Chaplain and Historian are not voting members of the GEC.   

Further details will appear in the next Confederate Veteran. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

Jack Taylor, II 

Camp Adjutant 

 

Phone: 931-381-9307 

Next to Tommy Hight 
Shelter Insurance on 

Carmack Blvd —
Columbia, Tennessee 

PAGE 3 JULY 18—AUGUST 15TH, 2006 ISSUE  



July 18th marked the 7th official meeting of the year for the Samuel R. Watkins Camp #29, headquartered in Columbia, Tennessee. 

 

7:02PM – meeting begins with prayer, pledge to the U.S. Flag was given along with honorary salute to the Confederate Camp flag. 

  Commander Kenneth Lovett began the meeting by the reading of the minutes.  Adjutant Jack Taylor made note that a mistake was made in 
the previous month’s minutes and that the Camp’s finance report was left out.  Lovett instructs Taylor to make note of it for upcoming July 
18th Minutes.  No objections were made for the previous month’s minutes. 

  Taylor goes over the camp finances and states that the largest consumption of the camp funds goes to the newsletter printing and mailing.  
Camp discusses ways of saving costs on newsletter printing and mailing. 

Old Business: 

Lovett reads aloud a thank you card from the James Madison Sparkman Chapter of the United Daughters of the Confederacy (headquartered 
in Columbia, TENN.) thanking the Sam Watkins camp for the preservation work at Rose Hill Cemetery- Russell Cothran makes mention 
that the camp should thank Mr. Mike Patterson of Ace Hardware of Columbia for their discount on the Concrete used to restore the Confed-
erate section at Rose Hill. 

 

Lovett instructs camp that a previous motion by the camp for the creation of Camp T-shirts was never followed out.  He instructs Taylor to 
follow up on the proposal and get price quotes.  Taylor replies that the new pin/patch design could be incorporated or used for the T-shirt 
design.  Discussion was made over the T-shirt design and Pin/Patch design that was submitted by Lovett. 

7:25PM - New Business: 

Camp goes over the upcoming SCV Convention/Reunion to be held at New Orleans. The new proposed Constitution was brought up and 
Taylor made mention that this isn’t just an amendment but an entirely new re-written Constitution.  Along with the new Constitution pro-
posal the following candidates were read aloud to the camp. 

Candidates as follows: 

Commander In Chief: Chris Sullivan and Mike Dominiak 

Lt. Commander:  Ron Casteel and Tarry Beasley 

AOT Commander: Charles K. Barrow 

AOT Councilman: Edward Butler and Skip Earle 

Camp is split over Commander in Chief – no one candidate decision was made .  Decision made by Camp Commander that the vote would 
be given to the camp’s delegate/s attending convention.   

  Lt. Commander in Chief:  Camp votes in favor of  

BEASLEY – no objections. 

  AOT Commander:  Camp votes in favor of  

BARROW – no objections. 

  AOT Councilman:  Camp votes in favor of  

BUTLER – no objections. 

After much discussion over the proposed new SCV constitution, the Camp voted in the negative and was against  It was noted 
that the Camp would have to vote in favor or re-adopting old Constitution at the Convention if the ‘new’ Constitution was not 
adopted. 

 

8:17PM- Motion made to adjourn; meeting adjourned. 
Minutes taken by  

Adj., J. Taylor 

JULY 18TH MINUTES 
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Mississippi SCV Goes To Court Over Beauvoir Home  - August 4, 2006   

The Mississippi Division of the Sons of Confederate Veterans which owns Beauvoir, (the last home of President Jef-
ferson Davis) has filed a lawsuit against St. Paul Travelers Companies Inc., which paid only $180,636.00 in damages 
sustained to the building during Hurricane Katrina on August 29th, 2005.   

It is said that hundreds of lawsuits have been filed against numerous insurance companies because of their refusal to pay out 
claims.  The majority of the Insurance companies state the most of the damage was caused by the monstrous storm surge, which 
they state isn’t or wasn’t covered in the policies. 

Attorney’s for Beauvoir state that the sum received from Travelers Insurance amounts to less than 5% of the combined coverage 
limits of 4.3 million. 

Beauvoir has received $180,636 under its "all-risk" commercial policy issued by a subsidiary of St. Paul Travelers Companies 
Inc., according to the lawsuit. It said that amount represents less than 5 percent of the combined coverage limits of almost $4.3 
million. 

Jackson, Miss. Attorney Don Barrett, chairman of the fundraising committee stated, “they way they’ve treated Beauvoir is the 
epitome of the bad faith they’ve exercised against thousands of Mississippians…Beauvoir right now is in danger of collapse in the 
event of any windstorm because of Travelers’ failure to honor policy.” 

The lawsuit filed by the Mississippi Division is only one side of a long going complaint.  The SCV says that Fireline Restoration 
Inc. of Florida and Charter Oak Fire Insurance Co., a subsidiary of Travelers, negligently misrepresented their services and are in 
breach of contract.  The suit also names Price & Associates of Texas, which adjusted Beauvoir's insurance claim 

Charter Oak Fire Insurance Company denied the SCV coverage based on ‘policy language’ that excluded damage from tidal 
waves and furthermore stated that wind damage is not covered if water contributes. 

The suit asks that a Judge order the Insurance company/s cover hurricane damage to Beauvoir’s main building, eight other struc-
tures, attorney’s fees and punitive damages. 

Round 2 – Texas State Appeals Court Allows Lawsuit In Confederate Plaque Debate  
August 5,  2006 

A Texas state appeals court has ruled that the Sons of Confederate Veterans can sue the State over removal of the Confederate plaques that 
was once in the Texas Supreme Court building. 

The Texas Supreme Court building was erected in the 1950’s with surplus Confederate pension monies.  The plaques which honored Texas 
Confederate Veterans and heroes was taken down six years ago after complaints by what has been called ‘minority lawmakers’. 

Gary Bledsoe of the Texas NAACP was quoted as saying, “I think what really upsets folks is the fact that minority people had government do 
something to help them…” He went on to say, “Clearly, people should get over those issues and not want to cram racially offensive symbols 
down the throats of racial and ethnic minorities…” 

The Texas SCV and other Confederate heritage groups have stated that taking down the plaques was illegal, immoral and the plaques were 
property of the people.   Some have even said that it was like robbing the dead of their honor seeing that the Court House was built on the 
funds dedicated to Confederate Veterans.  Even still, the Texas NAACP has vowed to continue fighting to keep the plaques off the walls of the 
Courthouse and have said that the recent victory by the Confederate heritage groups is only a temporary victory for them.  

There have been a few compromises proposed but those opposed to the plaques have rejected all that have come forward which include re-
placing the Confederate Battle flag with a Texas battle flag.  The NAACP stated that the Texas flag is compromise enough. 
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Camp,  

  Our first phase of fundraisers for the 2007 fiscal year has begun!  We now have Camp T-shirts available for all who desire to be 
cool and fashionable.  We’ll have sizes from small to 3XL.   

  For those of you who don’t wear T-shirts, our camp pins and patches will be going into production quite soon with a very simi-
lar image as what will be on our T-shirts (all color of course).  We don’t have the prices on the pins or patches yet but it has been 
suggested that they sell for around 5-7 dollars each.  Patches will probably sell for around 3-5 dollars each.   

  All the funds raised from these items will benefit the camp greatly!  In order to keep the camp dues low we need to find a way 
to raise lots of money and use it to help preserve our heritage. Truth of the matter is that we can’t do a thing without those Yan-
kee greenbacks!  

   To order your T-shirts (pins and/or patches will be announced at a later date) just send a letter with number of T-shirts, and 
size/s needed.   

SRW/29  

C/o Adjutant, Jack Taylor 

701 Sugar Bend Drive 

Columbia, Tenn. 38401-6001 

 

Phone: 931-505-1889 

  The Savage-Goodner Camp #1513 is pleased to announce that on Saturday, September 16, 2006, the Camp and the Arts Center of Cannon 
County will be hosting Bobby Horton for a concert in Dillon Park near Stones River  Hospital in Woodbury, Tennessee. Beginning at 7:30 p.m. 
that evening, 
 
  Bobby will transport the audience back in time with music from the period of the War Between the States.  Bobby is well known from his 
series of musical recordings that are sold at National Park Battlefields and other historical sites.  Bobby also collaborated with noted film 
maker, Ken Burns, (and PC Sissy) in his documentaries on the Civil War and baseball.  Local camp members and re-enactors will assist in set-
ting the mood for the night. Tickets for the event are $5.00.  Tickets should be purchased from members of the Savage-Goodner Camp prior to 
the event.  The Camp receives a portion of the pre-event ticket sales. 
 
  You may contact Commander Mike Corley at (615)563-2750 or by e-mail at: mcorley@mtng.com for more information. 
 
 You may also send $5.00 per ticket to Commander Corley and he will send the tickets to you via US Mail.  Send your payment to: 
 
Commander Mike Corley 
210 College Street 
Woodbury, TN 37190  

BOBBY HORTON CONCERT  - SEPTEMBER 16TH—CANNON COUNTY, ARTS CENTER 



According to their brochures, The National Collegiate Athletic Association (NCAA) is a voluntary organization 
through which the nation’s colleges and universities govern their athletics programs.  The organization’s purpose is 
“to govern competition in a fair, safe, equitable and sportsmanlike manner, and to integrate the intercollegiate ath-
letics into higher education so that the educational experience of the student-athlete is paramount.”  Furthermore, 
the organization goes on to say that in their core values they are to give, “respect for institutional autonomy and 
philosophical differences…” and to be “an inclusive culture that fosters equitable participation for student-athletes 
and career opportunities for coaches and administrators from diverse backgrounds.” 

With that said, many still question the NCAA’s legality in banning South Carolina for flying the Confederate Bat-
tle Flag on the South Carolina State House grounds.  Very recently, Mr. Robert Vowels Jr. who is head of the 
NCAA’s Minority Opportunity and Interest Committee said he received a letter of request from the ‘Black Coaches 
Association’ asking that the ban on the State of South Carolina from hosting baseball, basketball regionals and 
cross-country championship games, be extended indefinitely.  Mr. Vowell announced publicly that he will take the 
letter seriously and said it is something that the NCAA will continue to push forward. 

The so-called boycott on South Carolina was started by the request of National Association for the Advancement 
of Colored People (NAACP), which began their so-called boycott on the State in January 2000. The NAACP felt 
that the battle flag flying over the State house was a justified reason for the boycott… The Legislature voted that 
spring to move the flag to the Confederate monument in front of the statehouse as a compromise between the peo-
ple of South Carolina and the NAACP. However, the NAACP has continued its boycott, saying the legislative ac-
tion did not go far enough and that the flag needed to be moved to a museum. The NCAA fell to the pressure from 
the group and began their ‘boycott’ on the State the following year announcing a ‘two-year suspension on award-
ing postseason games to the state’.  The ban has continued because officials with the NCAA stated that no major 
changes had taken place and the NAACP had continued to pressure the association.   

  Please take note that dues 
for the 2007 fiscal year are 
due!  Regular members are to 
give 37.00 dollars and life 
members are to give 17.00 
dollars. 

  A good many of you have 
already given for the 2007 
year and will not have to give 
again until August 2008. 

HOW DUES WORK: 

  Whether you are  Life 
Member of the SCV or a 
regular yearly paying dues 
member, all monies are sepa-
rated out by the Camp Adju-
tant.  For regular member-
ship, twenty dollars goes to 

the SCV headquarters, five 
dollars to the Tennessee Divi-
sion and the remaining 
twelve dollars goes to the 
Camp.  Essentially all the 
camp sees is one dollar per 
month per member!  The 
newsletter alone is running 
about 60 cents per issue per 
month to mail out.  Even if 
we get the newsletter costs 
down, we are still running on 
a bare bones budget.  Hope-
fully with our Camp pins, T-
shirts and other assorted 
fund-raisers, we’ll be able to 
attain a nice cushion in our 
account.    

A few of you have been very 

generous to the camp in the 
past.  I would like to take this 
time to thank those of you 
who have always given above 
and beyond what our yearly 
dues are.  It is because of you 
that we have been able to 
accomplish all that we have, 
and we’ve accomplished 
some awesome things.  I 
hope that this year we’ll be 
able to double the camp size.   

Everybody try to bring in at 
least one or two members this 
year. . 

DUES ARE NOW DUE!   

NCAA CONTINUES BAN ON SOUTH CAROLINA—8/5/06 
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I WANT YOUR DUES 



Many don’t realize that the 
tiny mid Atlantic State of 
Delaware had numerous 
troops fight for the Southern 
side during the American 
Civil War.  

The Delaware Grays Camp 
#2068 of the SCV has 
reached an agreement with 
the Georgetown, Delaware 
Historical Society to place a 
monument on the grounds of 
the Nutter D. Marvel Mu-
seum. 

Adjutant Robert Eldreth Jr. of 
the Grays camp said that the 

monument will be a nine foot 
tall obelisk depicting the 
Confederate Battle flag along 
with the letters ‘CSA” and 
will be flanked with smaller 
stones depicting the known 
names of Delaware natives 
who fought for the Southern 
side. 

Eldreth went on to say that 
the battle flag depicted on the 
monument is “an embattled 
historic symbol… not only 
does it represent a heritage 
of a group of people, but it 
also represents a turn in 

American history that has 
been neglected or put aside. 
It has as valuable a role in 
history itself as Francis Scott 
Key sitting in a boat and 
writing about the bombs 
bursting in air." 

Presently, the Grays have 
gained over half the funds 
needed to erect the monu-
ment. 

 

  

EVEN DELAWARE HAD CONFEDERATES —8/8/06 
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License Plate Report From the Tennessee Division Adjutant 

Gentlemen of the Tennessee Division, 
 
On 4 August 2006, a deposit was made to our account coming from the State of Tennessee for SCV license plate purchases and 
renewals.  The amount of the deposit was $12,433.52 for 796 plates.  I will be forwarding a check for 20% or $2,486.70 to the 
Tenn. State Museum for the restoration of OUR Confederate flags. 
 

This is a decrease from the same quarter of one year ago of 68 license plate purchases and renewals. I urge every member of the 
Tennessee Division to purchase a SCV license plate and to renew your plates each year.  Our division gets $15.62 for each plate 
purchase or renewal. 
 
Prior payments to our Division have been: 
 
1st Qtr 04     $14,074.00     for     908 plates  -  2nd Qtr 04    $12,462.00     for     804 plates   

3rd Qtr 04      $6,925.00      for     447 plates  - 4th Qtr 04      $6,180.75      for     402 plates 
 
Totals           $39,641.75     for     2,561 plates 
 
1st Qtr 05       $15,421.13     for     1,003 plates  -  2nd Qtr 05      $13,284.01    for        864 plates 

 
3rd Qtr 05        $9,055.89     for        589 plates   - 4th Qtr 05        $6,697.50     for        434 plates 
 
 Totals                 $44,585.53  for      2,890 plates 
 
1st Qtr 06          $15,885.54   for     1,017 plates 
 
2nd Qtr 06         $12,433.52   for        796 plates 
 
As you can see, the funds continue to grow, compared with past quarters. 

 

Martin W. Frost, Tenn. Div. Adjutant 



A lone parent by the name of 
Shay Templeton says that she 
wants the Midland, Texas 
Lee Freshman High School to 
stop using the words Confed-
erate, Dixie and any other 
mention of the Confederacy. 

Lee High school has a drill 
team called the ‘Dixie Dolls’.  
Dixie is played at home 
games, the freshman year-
book is called ‘The Confeder-
ate’ and the senior yearbook 
is called the ‘RebeLee’. 

Templeton was set to go be-
fore the Midland Independent 

School district meeting on 
August 8th 
to address 
the board 
with her 
formal com-
plaint.  
Templeton 
says she 
wouldn’t 
have en-
rolled her 
child in the 
school if she 
knew about 
the symbols.  She has also 
stated that many parents did-

n’t know that the yearbook was 
called ‘The Confederate’.   

Nevertheless, her statements 
have left many in the com-
munity scratching their 
heads since Lee High school 
has had that name since 
1961.  The Battle flag was 
banned as an official school 
flag in 1991 but students are 
allowed to bring them to 

games since the school 
district supervisors said 
it would be a violation of 
free speech. 

Lt. George Dixon who was 
the Commander of the Sub-
marine may have opened the 
hatch to see if the 40-foot, 
hand-cranked vessel was 
damaged when it rammed a 
spar with a black powder 
charge into the Union block-
ade ship on Feb. 17, 1864 or 
Dixon may have opened the 
hatch to refresh the air sup-
ply.  

The C.S.S. Hunley was the 
first submarine in history to 

Marine Archeologists are 
saying they have found evi-
dence that the forward hatch 
of the C.S.S. Hunley may 
have been opened intention-
ally by the Commander of the 
vessel on the night the sub 
sank just after sinking the 
U.S.S. Housatonic. 

Recent X-rays show that the 
hatch is opened by about 1/2 
inch and it leaves the scien-
tists a few possible explana-
tions as to why the Sub sank. 

sink an enemy warship and 
its technology is becoming 
more and more apparent  to 
scientists as its restoration 
moves forward. 

It has been suggested that 
Jules Verne may have based 
his famed novel, “20,000 
Leagues Under The Sea”  on 
the Hunley submarine.  His 
novel was published in 1870. 

LONE PARTENT WANTS  CONFEDERACY MENTION ERADICATED- 8/8/06 

HUNLEY UPDATE—8/8/06 

SCV BILLBOARD FORCED DOWN—7/17/06 
plaints from Darlington politi-
cians and removed the sign  on 
May 10th , which coincidentally 
was Confederate Memorial Day.  
What ensued was a threatened 
law suit from the SCV. Just after 
the first NASCAR race, the bill-
board was put back up by the 
sign company. 

Soon following the sign going 
back up, the SC Central Railroad 
who owns the right of way 
where the sign is located ordered 
that it be taken down (frame and 
all) since they felt it was offen-

sive. 

SC Division Commander, Randy 
Burbage informed the member-
ship on July 11, 2006, that their 
attorney is study-
ing the possibili-
ties of pursuing 
legal action on 
the First Amend-
ment rights viola-
tion.  

A billboard placed by the South 
Carolina Division of the Sons of 
Confederate Veterans (SCV) 
was brought down by political 
pressure from members of the 
Darlington, South Carolina, 
County Council. The sign was 
erected near the Darlington 
Speedway timed to be up for the 
last NASCAR races May 12-13.  

The South Carolina SCV paid 
for the sign advertisement as part 
of a recruitment initiative.  Pal-
metto Outdoor Media (owner of 
the billboard) received com-

PAGE 9 JULY 18—AUGUST 15TH, 2006 ISSUE  

Lee Freshman High 
School Mascot 



NEXT MEETING TO BE 
HELD TUESDAY 

AUGUST 15TH AT 7PM… 
 

Samuel R. Watkins Camp #29 
c/o 701 Sugar Bend Drive 
Columbia TN 38401-6001 

Support OUR Troops! 

All dues, notices and correspondence: 
C/o  

Adjutant, Jack Taylor 
701 Sugar Bend Drive 

Columbia, Tennessee 38401-6001 
 

Phone: 931-505-1889 
 

THE WEBFOOT 
A MONTHLY PUBLICATION OF THE 
SAMUEL R. WATKINS CAMP #29 

SONS OF  
CONFEDERATE VETERANS 

 

WE’R E ON THE WE B!  
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